
From: Fuller, Kim
To: Deardoff, Amy; Richardson, Stefanie; Solaimanian, Jamal
Cc: Bailey, John
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1428985220042
Date: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 9:59:27 AM

The following question/comment on C&H came in through the Help-Water email address from the website.  I
believe that I am the only one in Water Division that receives emails from the address.

Kimberly A. Fuller, P.E.
NPDES Engineer Supervisor
ADEQ, Water Division
Phone: (501) 682-0643

-----Original Message-----
From: no-reply@adeq.state.ar.us [mailto:no-reply@adeq.state.ar.us]
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 11:20 PM
To: Help-Water
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1428985220042

*******************************************************************************
E_Mail_Address:      arradioman@gmail.com
Name:                Mitchell r. Mccutchen
Mailing_Address:     H.C. 32 box 60
City:                Mt.Judea
State:               Arkansas
Zip:                 72655
Phone_Number:        (870) 434-5240
H_Division:          Water
H_ReferringPage:     
www2.adeq.state.ar.us/water/branch_permits/general_permits/generalpermitspn/arg590000_generalpermitspn.aspx

H_Serial:            1428985220042
Date:                4/13/2015
Time:                10:41:24 PM

Questions_Comments:

Ref. arc590000 Most old time farmers would put hogs in a leaking pond to stop it from leaking. Therefore C&H
should be allowed to pump waste water from storage pond #2.  I have used the hay from where the wast water
is applied. There seem to be little or no difference in quality. It may be that because there is less then one-eight
of inch applied per acre. This is nothing compared to chicken litter  
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